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The DKI Jakarta Provincial Government has re-implementing the transitional PSBB for the next 2 weeks, from starting from December 
7th to December 21st 2020. The extension of the PSBB in the transitional period is based on the Decree of the Governor (Kepgub) of 
DKI Jakarta Province Number 1193 of 2020 regarding The Application of Large Scale Social Limitation in Transition to Healthy, Secure 
and Productive Society. The implementation of the regulation is still the same than the precedent, offices in the essential sector may 
operate at the capacity as needed. Meanwhile, offices in the non-essential sector operate with a maximum of 50 percent capacity. 
  
This essential sector covers 11 essential sectors, namely health, food or food or beverage, energy, communication and information 
technology, finance, logistics, hotels, construction, strategic industries, basic services, public utilities and industries that are 
designated as national vital objects and certain objects, and / or daily necessities. 
  
Provincial Government of DKI Jakarta reminds that there is an emergency brake policy if epidemiological indicators show that the 
COVID-19 outbreak in DKI Jakarta is getting out of control. Therefore, public expected to continue be disciplined in enforcing health 
protocols. 
  
Please find attached the Provincial Government of DKI Jakarta’s Press Conference Number 1783/SP-HMS/12/2020 for Governor's 
Decree Number 1020 Year 2020 regarding The Application of Large Scale Social Limitation in Transition to Healthy, Secure and 
Productive Society. 
  
We encourage you to comply with the appealed from the Governor DKI Jakarta during the PSBB so the outbreak will be abating and 
all activities will back to normal soon. 
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